Camp Sionito

A Peaceful Refuge Promoting Wholeness



Update from Camp Sionito

December 16, 2011

MERRY CHRISTMAS

May you experience joy, hope, love and peace as you celebrate the birth of Jesus with your family & friends.

Camp Signito



Board of Directors of the Sionito Campgrounds Association. Pictured Left to Right — Mike Thrutchley, Eric Cox, Linda Rose, Gary Webb, Michelle McAlister, Leo Caesar, Barb Goodwin, Terry Shelton, Tom Grubbs, Tim Everett, Vicki Vogel, Joe Postnikoff, Nick Sanders, John Ellis, Suzi Hall, Ron Saur, Armando Landeros and Carole Caesar. Not pictured Carl Conrad, Earl Gander, Ruben Landeros and Paul McMillan.

December Work Party Wet, But Still Productive

We had 18 somewhat soaked but thoroughly energetic folks show up for the December work party.

Major strides were made in the Bathhouse remodel as we demoed the walls on the women's side, framed for doors and walls and prepped for tile on the men's side.

The new playground area was leveled and layout of the freshly painted playground equipment was started.

On the block cabins, we scrapped popcorn from 3 cabin ceilings, installed wood ceiling in cabins 8 and 14 and cut out wood horseshoes for a cabin ceiling.

We prepped the kitchen for installation of reconditioned equipment.

Other projects, too numerous to list — we burned a pile of trash, cut cedar for an upcoming fund-raising project, replaced batteries on the golf carts, met with electricians on kitchen and bath improvements, put hearty siding on covers for the pipes at the pump house and well number 3, covered the sewer coming out of cabin 40, worked on the cover for plumbing under the slide at the pool, cleaned and put 7 new trash cans into service and drank lots of hot chocolate.

Lifetime Service Award Nominations Now Open

Submit your nomination(s) for the 2012 Derrel Dee Webb Lifetime Service Award by February 1, 20112 Award recipient(s) will be honored during 2012 summer reunions. Nomination criteria, and forms can be accessed at www.sionito.org

Mail Your Tax Deductible contributions to: Camp Sionito, P.O. Box 908, Burleson, Texas 76097

Coming Events At Camp Sionito

January 27-29 CBMC Women's Retreat February 24-26 CBMC Leadership Retreat March 16-18 CBMC Men's Retreat March 30 to April 1 Sionito Silent Retreat

Access retreat registration forms and information on your mission center website or at www.sionito.org

Work Party Dates: January 13-15

February 10-12 March 2-4 April 20-22 May 18-20

Contact Mike Thrutchley for work party information at stonewoodhomes@hotmail.com or 817.819.7299

To remove your name from our mailing list, please email jpostnikoff@gpalaw.com For more information regarding Camp Sionito please contact Joseph Postnikoff at 817.347.5261 or 817.291.9822 or jpostnikoff@gpalaw.com